
Message from the Chief 
 
Thank you for visiting the Brentwood 
Police Department’s website. This site 
was created to provide Brentwood 
residents and visitors important 
information concerning your police 
department and public safety in our 
community.  We wanted a place where 
you could learn more about the services 
we provide, but more importantly a place 
that would improve the communication 
between the department and the citizens 
we serve.  
 

 
I look forward to working with you to keep Brentwood a great place to live, work, and 
play.  If you have any questions, comments, or concerns about the Brentwood Police  
Department, please feel free to contact me via email or at 603-642-8817. Your feedback 
is critical to the continuing success of the Brentwood Police Department. 
 
 
About the Chief 
I have immense pride in being a member of the law enforcement profession and 
especially having the appointment and honor of serving as your Chief of Police since 
February 2018.   I started my law enforcement career in 1987 as a trooper for the New 
Hampshire State Police. During my State Police tenure, I worked uniform patrol and 
then served fifteen years conducting narcotics and a variety of criminal 
investigations.  After earning a promotion to Lieutenant I served as the drug unit 
commander and then the Special Services commander overseeing specialized units to 
include: K-9, aviation, motorcycle, crash accident reconstruction, drug recognition 
expert, drill team, D.A.R.E., and highway safety.  I was also the liaison to the United 
States Secret Service with dignitary protection detail assignments and the Seabrook 
Station and Vermont Yankee nuclear power plant emergency response plans.  


